Friends,

[bookmark: _GoBack]You have all heard of our plan to re-open to in-person worship on Sunday. This decision was not a unilateral decision by the pastor, but followed our bishop's announcement on Tuesday that our COVID region -- Region 3 -- has been upgraded to Tier 2 and that we can re-open to in-person worship. Click on this link for more details: https://www.igrc.org/newsdetail/igrc-lift-suspension-on-worship-returns-to-mitigation-tiers-14954854. Any questions or concerns, please call/text/email. Let me re-iterate that we are still wearing masks and observing social distancing. 

Yours in Christ,

Pastor Rick Pierce, Petersburg United Methodist Church
221 W. Jackson St.
Petersburg, IL 62675
217-632-7689 (church)
618-363-8369 (cell)
petersburgchurch.com
rdpierce316@gmail.com
Hope is our business!
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